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MILFORD WATER DEPARTMENT  
NOTICE 

 
TO ALL MILFORD WATER DEPARTMENT CUSTOMERS  

 
-FOR YOUR INFORMATION- 

 
The Milford Water Department is excited to inform you 
that a new formatted water bill has been sent to you.  
The water bills will no longer be sent in the postcard 

format.   
 

If you have any questions, please call the Borough 
Hall at 908-995-4323. 
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